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Reference: Not-INC-2023-0025        25 May 2023 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

At the request of the Permanent Mission of Romania to the United Nations Office in Nairobi (UNON), we 

hereby circulate a Note Verbale Ref 491, dated 24 May 2023, and a letter from the Permanent 

Representative of Romania to UNEP, as the Nairobi Chair of the Group of Eastern European States, 

regarding the outcomes of EEG meeting that took place on 26 April 2023, in a hybrid format. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Signed 

 

The INC Secretariat 










